P. O. Box 120
Casper, Wyoming

May 8, 1961
0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico
Re: Ohio 0il Company #6
Gentlemen: Jicarilla J-28-26N-5W

In reply to your letter of April 19, I take this means to inform
you that it is our intention to plug and abandon the above well. Due
to excessive water production, which we were unable to shut off, the
well was disconnected from the El1 Paso Natural Gas Company line on
June 9, 1959.

We will submit an intention to plug and abandon the above well and
proceed with the operation when proper equipment is available in the

area,
Yours very truly,
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H. J. BRUNT
DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT OF OPERATIONS
HJB/ted

cc: U. S, G. S. - Farmington, New Mexico
N. M. 0. C. C, - Santa Fe, New Mexico
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